
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As we are about to enter the summer holidays, I wanted to take the opportunity to thank 
you for all your support in helping to teach your children about keeping themselves safe. 
Safeguarding is very much a partnership between us at school, the pupils and yourselves at 
home and through working together we can ensure that our children are educated to be 
able to make good choices online and when out in the community and are aware of areas 
where they may be more vulnerable.  

Over the holidays if you have any safeguarding concerns, you may contact me and the 
safeguarding team at safeguarding@maryhare.org.uk or call the school and someone will be 
able to pass on a message and someone will get back to you. (01635 244200) 

I attach a newsletter for the summer holidays with some key reminders for safety over the 
summer and I look forward to seeing you and your children in September and wish you all a 
restful summer break.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Emma Kennett 

Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL) 
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